Intramural Sports: Frequently Asked Questions

What are intramural sports?

Intramural programs provide students with a variety of interesting, diverse, and

challenging activities to accommodate differing levels of need, skill, readiness, and interests.
Each school's program is individualized to reflect the needs and interests of all its

students. The primary reason for participation is enjoyment of the activity rather than pressure
to compete and win. Such an environment will enable students to grow, develop positive
attitudes, increase self-esteem, enjoy positive social interactions, and broaden their leisure
horizons.

Are there tryouts?

There will never be tryouts for intramural sports. All boys and girls in grades 6, 7, and 8 are
invited to participate with parent permission.

When do the intramural sports take place?

Intramural sports will run on Tuesdays, Wednesdays, and Thursdays. Each sport will meet once
per week. Check the schedule for more details.

Can students participate in more than one intramural sport?

Yes, as long as they meet on different days

Is there transportation provided?

Yes, there will be an Activity Bus that is free of charge for all students. The Activity Bus will be
able to accommodate all students, as long as they live in the Ridgeview area.

Will there be more sports offered later in the year?

Yes, we have room to offer more sports. We are planning to add more sports in the Spring
semester. Let us know if you have a suggestion for an activity that we aren’t currently offering. If
there is enough student interest, we will consider it!



